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2,129 BOOKS!

WE CHECKED OUT WHAT WE’RE READING

This month, Kindergarten worked on making predictions and recognizing different 
ways illustrations are made.  First grade also learned about predicting and 

identifying story elements.  Second grade continued to learn about our e-book 
library, Sora, and mapping out story elements.  Third grade has been tasting new 

books and working on locating materials independently in the library through a fun 
scavenger hunt!  Finally, fourth grade has been researching animals in order to 

make a nonfiction book in the persuasive style of “Give Bees a Chance”.

WHAT WE’RE LEARNING

BOOKS WE LOVED
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WHAT WE’RE LOVING

2nd graders discussing 
story elements

1st grade drawing 
story elements 3rd grade call number 

scavenger hunt

Enjoying the drawing station

Kindergarten 
drawing 

Creepy Carrots


